From: Tangled Limbs LLC <tangledlimbstherapy@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:56 AM

To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: Docket # DE21-077

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

To whom it may concern;

| am a resident in Milford. | also own and operate a business in Amherst. | would like to express my
strong opposition to Eversources’s solicitation to raise rates on consumers per Docket DE21-077. The
monumental risk that Eversource leaped into before legislative actions occurred to support their
investment was beyond irresponsible. Consumers should not be expected to bail out greedy choices
made by large companies and their shareholders. This circumstance was avoidable had Eversource used
competent forethought and patience.

This $1.6 recovery belongs in the laps of the shareholders to whom govern these decisions and it is
despicable to place the burden of their incompetance on the backs of consumers when we are already
strained financially due to the pandemic and other inflations.

| urge members of the commission to please consider this decision in favor of the public you serve that
took no part in the action that Eversource made. Eversource and their shareholders should be held
accountable for their own mistake, just like the rest of us. To expect consumers to pay for this recovery
is nothing short of pilfering from the poor to pay the wealthy. They made their bed, let them lie in it.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

Tasha Konopka
Milford, NH
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